Debra ThomEson

From: Val Cooday <Warrior_Angel125@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 3, 2020 10:52 AM

To: Assembly

Subject: Vilda Cooday-Alaska Natives Without Land

| would like to express my support for the Petersburg Landless issue. It is decades overdue. Most of Southeast Alaska;
Petersburg, Wrangell, Ketchikan, Tenakee, Haines were left out of ANCSA when they should have been included. Please
help to right this wrong.

| am a member of the Petersburg Landiess community and grew up in Petersburg and would like to see this issue
resolved. Thank you, Vilda Cooday, {907) 957-4378



